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PRESS RELEASE 

 

SALINI WINS A NEW CONTRACT IN POLAND WORTH €135 MILLION 

 

 

 

Milan, 1 December 2014 - Salini Impregilo has won a €135 million contract to design and build a 

14.4 km section of the S3 Expressway in western Poland close to the city of Wroclaw (Breslavia). 

 

The works, which will last for 30 months, include three junctions : Kazmierzow, Polowice and Lubin 

Polnoc.  

It is the group’s fourth award in Poland this year, amounting to a total of €574 million. 

 

The contract is the latest confirmation of the group’s strong commercial capability to secure 

orders. It also further consolidates its presence in Poland’s infrastructure sector, where the group 

is building several road projects, the A1, S7, S8. 

 

Works will be carried together with local partner Pribex. 

 

 

 

 

 

Per ulteriori informazioni: 

Corporate Identity & Communication   Investor Relations Contact 
Luigi Vianello       Silvia Di Rosa (CDR Communication srl) 
Tel. +39 06 6776 595      Tel +39 335 78 64 209 

email: l.vianello@salini-impregilo.com    email: silvia.dirosa@cdr-communication.it 

             

    

Business Communication      RLM Finsbury      
Angela Randolph      Edward Simpkins 

Tel. + 39 06 6776 412      Charles O’ Brien 

email: a.randolph@salini-impregilo.com                                                  Tel: + 44 (0) 207 251 3801   

 


